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Good afternoon 
 
I am writing this email with my objection for the Brooklands Farm Development. I am a resident of Chestfield and 
object to this development due to the amount of through traffic this will cause, the increase in population through 
the town of Whitstable which is already too much, the traffic and additional pollution getting into Whitstable 
already backs up on the Thanet Way. Local schools are already over populated and GP surgery’s cannot cope with 
the increase of residents in Whitstable. 
 
More houses will cause more sewage into the sea. There will also be more hosepipe bans due to the added demand 
on water supplies, loss of wildlife and agricultural land which has already had a massive loss due to the Whitstable 
Heights Development. 
 
I object to the proposed development and how that all of the concerns outlined along with the concerns of other 
Whitstable residents are taken into account. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Hannah Pepper 
 




